
	

	

	

IMPORTANT	NOTIFICATION	TO	PENSIONERS	AND	SURVIVORS	

	

Effective	February	1,	2015,	pensioners	and	survivors	with	Blue	Cross	coverage	will	be	able	to	use	a	pay	
direct	drug	card	for	drug	claims.	

Blue	Cross	will	be	sending	out	a	letter	this	month	regarding	the	pay	direct	drug	card	as	well	as	the	
premium	rates	for	2015.	

The	Blue	Cross	ID	card	you	currently	have	will	be	programmed	to	act	as	a	pay	direct	drug	card.		If	you	
have	lost	or	misplaced	your	Blue	Cross	ID	card,	please	wait	for	the	letter	from	Blue	Cross	and	you	will	
see	instructions	on	how	to	obtain	a	new	one.	

The	pay	direct	drug	card	removes	the	inconvenience	of	having	to	send	in	paper	claims.		Keep	in	mind	
that	any	expenses	you	incur	in	January	2015	will	still	have	to	be	submitted	with	a	paper	claim.	

After	receiving	the	letter	from	Blue	Cross,	if	you	have	any	questions	please	contact	Blue	Cross	directly.	
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